
 
We are returning to the water! 

 

The Government’s advice is encouraging outdoor activities with social distancing but at this stage you can only 

exercise alone, with members of your household, or with one other person from outside your household whilst 

keeping two metres apart at all times. 

 

Therefore our plan, at this time, is to open the cable for wakeboarding from 10am on Saturday 23rd May. Sorry no 

inflatables yet.  We will only be allowing PRE-BOOKED and PRE-PAID riders. Booking is ESSENTIAL as we are NOT 

taking WALK- INS.  Opening times will vary so please check our booking site at liquidskillz.sports-booker.com 

 

We have set out strict guidelines and procedures to maintain social distancing and we have designed flowing routes 

to avoid contact.  See below: 

 

Liquid Skillz COVID-19 Policy based on Government guidelines. 

 

1. Please do not visit us if you are symptomatic, living in a household with a possible COVID-19 infection or if you 

are classified as extremely vulnerable on health grounds. The guidance is that you should remain at home. 

2. Please arrive only 15 min before your scheduled slot and check in at the rear side of the clubhouse, which will be 

clearly marked. 

3. There will be inside changing but strictly only one person at a time allowed and for riders only. We encourage 

changing under your ponchos or in your car. 

4. Unfortunately the clubhouse will be closed as we cannot allow visitors to sit inside but hot and cold beverages will 

be available to take away from the hatch and there is plenty of outside seating at safe distances in the fresh air. 

5. The shop will be closed but you can purchase items upon request from outside. 

6. Card Payments Only 

7. We ask that you limit your time at the lake and leave once your set is complete. We know this is anti-social but 

our aim is to keep you exercising and keeping fit! 

8. Anti-Bacterial Spray will be provided so please wipe down anything you touch. 

9. We encourage only riders that have their own equipment but rental boards are available if they are pre booked. 

There will be no rental wetsuits. 

10. In order to better stagger bookings, we will be putting 15 min gaps between each 15 min session. Please book 

and pay online at liquidskillz.sports-booker.com so we can keep you safe. 

11.  Sorry, but due to us not being able to give adequate physical contact during coaching we cannot accept 

bookings from beginners at this stage. 

12. We encourage you to come alone to avoid non riders on site. 

13. We will not be allowing walk ins. 

 

IMPORTANT:   Each week we will review our COVID-19 Policy in line with the Government guidelines and consequently 

our plans may change (hopefully becoming less restricted and more inclusive) and our opening times will vary, so please 

keep an eye on social media. 

 

In these strange times we are very much looking forward to seeing you all out on the water soon 

 

Best Regards 

 

Sophie, David and the team at Liquid Skillz 

 



 

 


